
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE FOR QUERIES TO PRE-QUALIFICATION DOCUMENT OF RFQ FOR THE 

DEVELOPMENT OF LARGE SCALE SOLAR PHOTOVOLTAIC PLANT  

IN PENINSULAR MALAYSIA AND SABAH 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Reference is made to the “Notice for the Pre-Qualification of Prospective Bidders & Sites for 

The Development of Large Scale Solar Photovoltaic Plant In Peninsular Malaysia and 

Sabah”, which was announced on 1st March 2016. 

 

Energy Commission (EC) wishes to inform that all responses to queries submitted to 

lssp@st.gov.my are issued via the email addresses provided by the prospective bidders in the 

registration form during the purchase of the RFQ document. 

 

Please be reminded that the proposal as per the RFQ document should be submitted to EC no 

later than 12.00 noon on Friday, 1 April 2016. The original receipt issued by EC during the 

purchase of RFQ document should be presented together during submission. 

 

All proposal for pre-qualification as per the RFQ document shall be submitted to the Energy 

Commission office in Putrajaya only, at the following address: 

 

Energy Commission,                                     

No. 12, Jalan Tun Hussein,                                 

Precinct 2                                                      

62100 Putrajaya                                            

 

EC website: www.st.gov.my 

Email : lssp@st.gov.my  

17 March 2016 
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